
“Close scrutiny will show that most "crisis situations" are opportunities to either advance, or stay where you are. “ 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this edition: 

 Block Repeated Failed Logins 
 Adaptation to Google Chrome 

Browser 
 
 

Developments for Release on 
Tuesday, 25

th
 September 2012 

 

Block Repeated Failed Logins 
 

In order to increase the level of security 
of the login process, a new check has been 
added allowing the detection of repeated failed 
connections to the BSPlink application.  

 
The system will block the user for a 

period of 15 minutes, if 3 repeated failed 
connections have been registered within a 
period of 15 minutes, in order to avoid 
illegitimate forced connection attempts to the 
BSPlink application.  

 

 

Welcome to the September 2012 Newsletter! 

 

 

 

Developments for release on  
        Tuesday, 31st October 2012 

 
Adaptation to Google Chrome 

Internet Browser 
 

                    
 

BSPlink will be made fully compatible 
with the third most used browser among the 
user community. 

 

IATA Customer Service 
http://www.iata.org/Pages/customer-

service.aspx 
 

Contacts 
Local BSP Contacts Can Be 

Found From www.bsplink.iata.org – 

Contacts 
 

http://www.iata.org/Pages/customer-service.aspx
http://www.iata.org/Pages/customer-service.aspx

